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15 July 2020 
   
 
Dear Kayne Abelle 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REF No: 499228 / IDPR61121 
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 01 July 2020 
 
You requested the following information:   
 
1. Does the council have a framework for SEN Transport or Home to School transport? 
Response: The present taxi framework is led by Camden and includes Islington and the City of London 
Corporation. 
 
2. Are taxi suppliers able to join now? If not when does the current framework expire? 
Response: No, as it is a framework the current arrangements commenced on 1st September 2019 and will 
run to 31st August 2022. There is an option to extend to 31st August 2023.  
 
3. Which month will taxi suppliers be able to apply to join the framework/ a new tender be posted? 
Response: If the Council does not extend the framework beyond 2022, the earliest a new contractor 
would be able to join would be 1st September 2022. Unless the council terminated the current 
arrangements with notice and initiated a new framework or commenced alternative arrangements.  
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If you are not satisfied with the way in which your request has been handled or the outcome, you may 
request an internal review within two calendar months of the date of this response by contacting: 
Information Complaints, 3rd Floor, 7 Newington Barrow Way, Islington, N7 7EP 
Email: infocomplaints@islington.gov.uk 

 
Further information is also available from the Information Commissioner's Office, Details of how to 
contact them can be found on their website here www.ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/ 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Lee Miller 
Technical Assistant 
Islington Council  

 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/

